
Come, 
Be Nourished!
The general dispensation from the obligation to attend Mass on Sundays and Holy Days of 
Obligation for Catholics in the Diocese of Beaumont will expire on the Vigil of Pentecost, 
Saturday, May 22, 2021. For the safety and comfort of others, we ask that masks continue 
to be be worn until the pandemic further diminishes. For those in specific categories 
explained on our website (www.dioceseofbmt.org), the dispensation remains.

We are joyful to welcome back to Mass most people including:

		  Adults, families and children who are not vulnerable for severe illness 
		  from COVID-19.

		  Those who have been vaccinated.

		  Those who are comfortable with less restrictive distancing between persons.

		  Those who are regularly eating at restaurants and attending social events.

		  Those who are seeking a relationship with Jesus Christ and a community 
		  of faith.
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